
  
 

 

To the Residents of Youlgrave from the Parish Council  
 
 
Youlgrave Carnival – 10th August 2019 
 
The annual carnival will take place this year on the afternoon of 10th August 2019. 
 
In keeping with tradition there will be a procession of drays and floats through the 
village from Alport Lane to the turning of Grove Place.  In order to allow residents and 
visitors alike to enjoy the day there will be: 
 

➢ NO MOVEMENT OF NON- CARNIVAL VEHICLES along the route through the 
village between 2pm and 4:00pm (from the Grove Place turn to Alport Hill). 
 

➢ A formal ROAD CLOSURE on Main Street, Fountain Square, Church Street 
and Alport Lane from 2pm to 4pm. 

 
Please may we encourage you to cooperate fully with these arrangements, which 
apply to both residents and visitors. No waiting cones will be placed along the route.  
Alternative parking, free to residents, is available at Coldwell End Car Park. 
 
Please remember that after the procession has passed the road from Church Street to 
the junction at Grove Place will remain closed. From Alport Lane to the Crossroads will 
be re-opened until the procession returns onto Church Street to allow traffic flow and 
then closed until the procession has returned onto Alport Lane Playing Fields.  If you 
know you are going to want to use your car on Saturday afternoon please move it 
outside of the restricted area earlier in the day. 
 
Thank you in advance for your help. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Matthew Lovell, 
Clerk to the Parish Council 
 

Advance notice posted on 11th April for comment by 13th May. 

Clerk to Youlgrave Parish Council: 
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Tel: 01629 636151 

Email: youlgraveclerk@youlgrave.org.uk   


